
June 3, 2009 

JOHN F. QUILTER 
545 Alvarado Street 

Brisbane, California 94005 

California Air Resources Board 
Clerk of the Board, Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

re: Enhanced Fleet Modernization Program Regulation (EFMP) 

Dear Clerk of the Board, 

I am appalled that you have proposed an additional $30 million Fleet Modernization 
Program. Quite frankly, what planet are you on these days? Have you not read the state 
of California is near insolvency? That we can't afford our schools, parks, child health 
care, prisons and many other very basic things. There is absolutely no need to load the 
state budget with another $30 annual expenditure to provide taxpayer monies to a selected 
few to get on the government hand out gravy train to buy a newer automobile. The 
automobile fleet is renewing itself, albeit at a slower pace in these difficult economic times, 
but it is still renewing and many of the newer cars are fuel efficient hybrids or other latest 
technology products. 

Please record my strong disapproval of this latest boondoggle which you will hear on June 
25. 

cc: Leland Yee, State Senator 
Jerry Hill, State Assemblyman 

Governor Arnold Schwarznegger 


